
 

 

 

 

 

Notification by Republic of Slovenia  
on  

New Road Toll for vehicles above 3.5 tonnes (TPLW) 

 
 
 
 

From 1 April 2018, the Republic of Slovenia will apply an electronic tolling for vehicles 
whose maximum permissible laden weight (TPLW)  is above 3.5 tonnes. Drivers of 
vehicles with the maximum permissible weight above 3.5 tonnes will need to equip their 
vehicle with the DarsGo unit before entering the highway network. Detailed information 
including the instructions for using the system is available on the DarsGo website 
(https://www.darsgo.si/portal/en/home)  
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